LOUISIANA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

To: Louisiana retailers of sanitation and food supplies
From: Louisiana State Superintendent of Education, Dr. Cade Brumley
Date: February 1, 2021

Re: Permission for essential care providers to access more than rationed amounts for basic supplies and PPE

This letter is to request that as a Louisiana retailer, please consider allowing this purchaser to exceed the rationing
maximum when purchasing food, paper products and cleaning supplies. The bearer of this letter is providing child
care, a critical support service, to working families. However, in order to provide this service properly and safely, it
requires they be able to make these purchases for large groups to last for an extended period of time.

To verify their role in providing emergency care, the bearer of this letter can provide to you:

e Acopy of their state license from the Department of Education
e A copy of their Louisiana driver’s license

Please reach out to LDOECOVID19support@la.gov with any questions or to report a Louisiana retailer
not honoring the intent of this letter.
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